

Bishop Aldhelm's **CE Primary School**

Loved by God; United in Learning

Headteacher: Scott Tait Deputy Headteacher: Lizzie Sharpe

Dear Parent/Carer.

KS2 Christmas Parties

It is that time of year again – Christmas party time...

Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 will have their parties on Thursday 14th December.

Children will be in groups and will organise themselves so that they all bring in elements of a party lunch and decorations for their table – the teachers will help to structure this process so the children will know what they are doing. Please remember that no nuts are allowed in school due to several pupils having severe nut allergies, no fizzy drinks and no party poppers. We will not be able to cook any food or heat food up. If you would rather your child not participate in sharing food then please email your class teacher and provide them with their own packed lunch on this day.



The children will eat their party lunch during lunch time so there is no need for additional packed lunches that day.

All children are allowed to wear their party clothes all day – party day is a non-school uniform day. Please ensure though that they will be able to play active games and are suitably dressed for break and lunch time.

After the children have finished their party lunch they will all play fun party games.

If you have any queries please feel free to contact your child's class teacher.

Year 3, 4, 5 and 6 class teachers.











